





St Bernadette's Primary School Parent Council



Following on from the success of last year, the St Bernadette's Parent Council have organised a Summer Fayre for Saturday 30th May 2015 from 11-2. Everyone is invited to come along and enjoy:

- → Bouncy Castle
- → Craft Stalls
- → Tombola
- → Bottle Stall
- → Bric-a-Brac
- → Pony Rides
- → Craft Tent
- → Temp. tattoos
- → Bungee Run
- → Basketball

- → Kiddies Corner
- → Tartan Warriors
- Entertainment
- → Food hot dogs, burgers, baking
- → Football Tournament
- → Beat The Goalie
- Swop Shop
- → Massages available

We are sure you will agree that there is plenty for all the family to enjoy and sincerely hope that you will come along and support this event and help raise funds for the School. Like last year, it will be held in the playground. Hopefully we will be as lucky weather wise again?

We are looking for donations for the bottle / tombola and bric-a-brac stalls. As last year's **Dress Down Day** was such a success we have decided to do it this way again. So instead of the Children paying £1 as usual, they could bring in something for one of these stalls – e.g. a bottle of wine, bubble bath, a box of chocolates or a packet of biscuits. Also, if you have any unwanted gifts then we would gratefully accept these also. We will be having this **Dress Down Day on Friday 15th May 2015** so if you could send your child to school with something to donate on this day then that would be greatly appreciated. Your generosity last year was incredible.

We will also be looking for donations of home baking – please hand these into School on Friday 29th May 2015 or bring on the day.

If there are any green fingered parents or grandparents we are looking for donations of plants to sell on the day. If they could be handed into school on Friday 29th May or before that would be great.

There will be Craft Stalls with local businesses selling their products. If anyone knows anyone who would be interested in taking a Stall, please email the mailbox (details below).

Entertainment

- Scottish Country Dancing to open at 11 with Roddy O'Connor on Pipes
- Evolve Theatre Group 12-12.15
- Stenhouse School of Dance 12.30-12.45
- School Drama Club 13.00-13.15

The school uniform swap shop will be available at this year's Summer Fayre. Please hand in any donations of kilts or uniform which display the school badge { and which you no longer require} to the school office or bring along on the day of the fayre. Perfect opportunity to buy an extra jumper for example without spending the full cost! You will be able to swap or donate and all monies will be given to the Charity Mary's Meals an organisation who provide life-changing meals to some of the world's poorest Children every school day.

Lastly – as you can imagine putting on an event of this size is considerable so we will need volunteers on the day. The sessions are split into 11-12.30 and 12.30 - 200pm. Please consider volunteering for a session if you are able. Please email the mailbox if you can help on the day. Thank you.

We are sure you will agree that this will be a great family day out and sincerely hope that you will be able to come along and join us. All we need now is the sunshine!

Many thanks from the St Bernadette's Parent Council Fundraising Group

mailbox: stbernadettespcfundraising@gmail.com